
Craig Hull 
 
Please accept this message as my request for denial of any further permits or authorizations for the
Big Creek Hog Farm. The Karst topography of the area makes land application of wastes a direct
connection to the shallow aquifiers and adds nutrient loading to a fragile Buffalo River ecosystem.

​The efforts of conservationists and naturalist over the past 50 years has led to a national river of
great popularity and extensive use for active and passive recreation. Please help this resource
remain un-polluted by stopping industrial scale agriculture in the watershed.

Sincerely,

​Craig Hull
 


